25 January 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians

sTRO jvo
”

'ﬁ
=
®

Nl [

Fans 5,10
“Finally, be strong in the Lord and in the strength of His power”.
Ephesians 6:10

530 Moreleta St

Reminder: Parents’ Meetings on Saturday 3 February 2024 Silverton, Pretoria, 0184

1

Private Bag X1840
Silverton, 0127

Fel (012) 804 8350

Please make every effort to attend our first Parents’ Meetings so that you are
well-informed about all matters pertaining to the schools.

E-mail: admini@corncol.co.za

www.cornerstonecollege.org. za

Primary School:  10:00 am - 12 noon
High School: 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm

Light refreshments will be served, and a baby-sitting facility will be available at the Primary School.
There will be a tuck-shop and coffee kiosk available, as well.

The office will be open to receive fees, and the uniform shop will also be open for business.

Parents are welcome to look at their children’s initial work in the classrooms. Register class teachers and subject
teachers will be available for brief discussions as needed. Please confirm your child’s register class with him/her
before you arrive.

New High School and Primary School parents, who need to attend the Orientation Session on Saturday 3
February, are reminded that it starts at 12:00 noon in the Lekgotleng Hall (High School Hall). The meeting will
end at about 1:00 pm. Please be sure to be on time as the doors will close at 11:45 am.

Only parents and court appointed legal guardians may attend the Parents’ Meetings. If you are unable to attend
and would like to send a representative, this request must be sent to us in writing before Thursday 1 February.
Mr Moremba (Client Liaison Officer) will contact you if your request has been approved.

Secure parking will be provided on the grass inside the staff parking area.
There will be a shuttle service provided, should you have to park at a distance from the school entrance.

Parents / Guardians may not visit with students in the parking area or around the hostel. Students are not
permitted to accompany their parents to teachers’ classrooms and they may not participate in parent / teacher
consultations.

The class teachers will hand back to you one of the two original contracts, signed by the school, for safekeeping.
Please sign receipt of this document, with the teacher.

We are looking forward to meeting you all!
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